| CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

23 August 2024

Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (RBE) 11-24, the Consulate General is awarding the contract
for the lease of motor vehicle for the conduct of the Consulate’s Team Building
Activity and GAD Activity in Nagano Prefecture on 26-27 October 2024 at the rate
of SIX HUNDRED THIRTY-FOUR THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED TEN YEN
(JPY634,210) or approximately ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY-SEVEN THOUSAND
ONE HUNDRED EIGHT PESOS AND 16/100 (PhP187,108.16) only, inclusive of
taxes and other charges, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting
and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

}/um&ol,a-m/uk—-—
ROY B. ECRAELA

Consul General, and
Head of Procurement Entity

Meitetsu Kanko Bus ;

Nagoya Branch \/7
2-7 Chukyo Minami Dori, /\/ (
Nakagawa-ku, Nagoya-shi )(



